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On July 28, 2020, the 

Department of Homeland 

Security released a new 

Memorandum regarding 

DACA applications in light of 

the Supreme Court’s holding 

in Department of Homeland 

Security v. Regents of the 

University of California. It 

reiterates the current 

Presidential Administration’s 

view that “the DACA policy, at 

a minimum, presents serious 

policy concerns that may 

warrant its full rescission.” 

In the interim, USCIS will: 

• Reject 
applications for 
DACA from 
those who have 
never had 
DACA status 
before  

• Reject 
applications for 
Advance Parole 
(absent 
extraordinary 
circumstances) 

• DACA 
Renewals will 
be limited to 1 
year, instead of 
2 years 
 

The language of the 

memorandum strongly 

suggests the Attorney General 

is considering rescinding 

DACA again, which the 

Supreme Court held is a valid 

and lawful action, provided 

sufficient reasoning is given for 

rescission of the program. We 

are closely monitoring these 

developments and encourage 

you to reach out to Attorneys 

Crucita and Cynthia if you 

have questions about your 

case. 

An update on the 
status of daca: 

NEW MEMORANDUM 
RELEASED 

 

Flecha Law, Ltd. is a law firm in 
Columbus, Ohio focusing on 

meeting the needs of the 
immigrant and Spanish-speaking 

community. We focus on providing 
competent representation with 
courtesy and compassion on 

matters involving immigration, 
small business, traffic and family 
law. Both Attorneys speak Spanish 

and English fluently. 

USCIS TO REJECT NEW APPLICATIONS FOR DACA AND 

LIMIT RENEWALS TO A 1-YEAR PERIOD 
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FOLLOW US ON SOCIAL 

MEDIA FOR THE LATEST 
NEWS 

Flecha Law, Ltd. is posting updates on 
immigration, COVID-19, and more on 

our Facebook and Instagram pages. 
Follow us for the latest news, videos 

and more on immigration law! 

Facebook.com/FlechaLaw 

Instagram: FlechaLaw 

Crucita Flecha, Esq. 
Cynthia A.B. Vivekanandam, Esq. 

Flecha Law, Ltd. 
530 B Norton Road 

Columbus, OH 43228 
www.flechalaw.com 

(614) 379-3003 
This is an advertisement. The information 

contained within is not legal advice. 
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The Department of State 
announced plans to begin a 
phased reopening of routine 
visa services in the US 
Embassies around the world, 
dependent on local 
conditions. No exact date 
for full resumption of 
routine visa services has 
been provided. The 
Department of State will 
make the decision on a post-
by-post basis. This is the 
current status of routine visa 
services for a select list of US 
Embassies around the world: 

Mexico: 
Suspended 
until 
further 
notice. 
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El Salvador: Suspended until 
further notice. 

Honduras: Suspended until 
further notice. 

Guatemala: Suspended until 
further notice. 

India: Suspended until further 
notice. 

Ghana: Suspended until 
further notice. 

Gambia: Suspended until 
further notice. 

Kenya: Suspended until 
further notice. 

 

 

US EMBASSIES TO RESUME ROUTINE 
VISA SERVICES, DEPENDENT ON 

LOCAL CONDITIONS  

Enjoy some fun with your family with our 

crossword puzzle! The clues are all 

Famous Immigrants – answer the 

crossword puzzle with their countries of 

birth! Text us a picture of your completed 

puzzle-we would love to see the final 

results! 


